

Newsletter

7th October 2019

Class Attendance

Reception = 94%

Year 1 = 93%

Year 2 = 94%

Year 3 = 97%

Year 4 = 95%

Year 5 = 94%

Year 6 = 96%

Year 3 and Year 6 have now jumped the second hurdle. They will have a movie afternoon with popcorn and treats.

SCHOOL OFFICE

From the 28th October, Miss Houghton will be starting her maternity leave and Mrs Smith has been offered a promotion at a new school. I hope you will join me in wishing them both the best of luck with these new challenges.

I hope you will welcome whoever starts in to the school community and be patient as they try to follow the systems we have in place.

Halloween Disco



Tickets are now on sale for the Halloween Disco on Friday the 1st November 5:00-6:30pm.

 $\mathbf{\pounds 2}$ per child

Holiday Requests

All applications for leave during term time must be made, in advance, by the parent or carer. This is Lancashire's Policy which we follow as a school. If you do not follow these procedures and take a holiday during term time this can still trigger a Penalty Notice.

Further details can be found if you follow the link below.

https://

www.kingsfoldprimary.com/ parents/attendance